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Kick-off Weekend
FA February 11-12, 2023

QR Code where parishioners can

make their gift online

Here are bulletin announcements that you
can use for Bishop’s Annual Appeal 2023. If
you have any questions or need
additional/specific announcements, please
contact development@salinadiocese.org.

join.salinadiocese.org

Option 1 -

The 2023 Bishop’s Annual Appeal begins this week. This year the theme is “Bring Your Gift to
the Altar”. Please join us in leaving your gifts at the altar and helping others to encounter
Christ. You can do this in many ways through your God-given talents, but also through a gift
to the Bishop’s Annual Appeal - Call to Share.
The participation goal for our parishis _____
Many important diocesan and parish programs that help thousands in our diocese every year
are made possible by your generosity such as tuition for seminarians, clergy formation,
updated programs for parish catechists, diocesan-wide youth retreats, as well as supporting
our Catholic Schools. This week registered families will receive a letter from Bishop Vincke
along with a pledge card and information on this year’s appeal. I prayerfully ask that you
consider how you can support Bishop Vincke, our diocese and our parish family with a gift for
the 2023 Bishop’s Annual Appeal. Your gift, regardless of size, will help create opportunities to
encounter Christ. For more information or to give, visit join.salinadiocese.org.

Option 2 -

This week is the kick-off for the 2023 Bishop’s Annual Appeal. It is through this appeal that we
can help support the mission of the diocese and help others encounter Christ. Every year,
important diocesan and parish programs are supported by the annual appeal- including
seminarian tuition, clergy health and retirement, youth ministry, and religious education for
all ages - just to name a few. Please prayerfully consider supporting our parish goal of §______
with a gift.

‘Return your pledge card at any time in the offertory.

-Mail your pledge card/gift to: Bishop’s Annual Appeal, PO Box 1696, Salina KS 67402

-Give online at join.salinadiocese.org.
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